

South Wiltshire Community Web

The Council Offices, Bourne Hill, Salisbury Wiltshire SP1 3UZ

 Direct line:
 (01722) 434255

 Fax:
 (01722) 434478

 Email:
 swcw@salisbury.gov.uk

19 April 2004

To: LA Chief Executives

Dear Colleague,

The South Wiltshire Community Web.

Following publicity in the national local government press and by the IDeA, we have received many expressions of interest from authorities across the UK about the South Wiltshire Community Web initiative. The project was developed by the South Wiltshire Strategic Alliance (LSP) and the Wiltshire and Swindon Pathfinder Project and was funded by the ODPM.

We have an official launch event scheduled for Monday 17th May 2004 at the Guildhall, Salisbury and I would like to extend an invitation to you and representatives of your authority to attend.

Launch programme

13.30pm	Light buffet and drinks reception
13.50pm	Welcome: Chairman of Salisbury District Council, Councillor Frank Bissington.
14.00pm	Project Background: Bryan McGinity, Chairman Learning and Skills Council (Wiltshire and Swindon) and Chief Executive, Skills4Auto Ltd.
14.15pm	LSP Perspective: Councillor Jane Scott, Leader Wiltshire County Council
14.30pm	Public Private Partnership: Chris Stanbury, Chief Executive, Cravenplan Computers Ltd
14.45pm	Project Overview and Demo: Steve Milton/Lyn Williams Community Web Project Team
15.30pm	Meet the Team/ Try the System
16.00pm	Close

Further information about the project is enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Keith RobinsonChief Executive, Wiltshire County Council

Richard Sheard
Chief Evecutive, Salisbury Di

Milleard

Chief Executive, Salisbury District Council

Enc.